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Meeting with experts of the Near East and South Asia center
for strategic studies of USA

ISRS experts held a meeting with their colleagues from the Near East and South Asian center for strategic
studies of the United States (NESA). Experts discussed topical issues of regional and international agenda
with the specific focus on the new trends in the Central Asian region.

The parties also exchanged views on the present situation in Afghanistan in the context of regional
security. American side emphasized the role of Uzbekistan in establishing mutually beneficial cooperation
with the countries of Central Asia.

At the end of the meeting, the experts of NESA highly appreciated the cooperation with the ISRS and
expressed their readiness to continue bilateral partnership with the Institute.


